
REPORT 

 

VISIT OF 1974 BATCH 

 

On 25 September 2024, 21 students of the 1974 batch visited The Air Force School, 

Subroto Park. It was a moment of matchless exuberance and scintillating happiness 

for all of us.  

The alumni who visited their Alma-mater regaled us with stories of the days of yore, 

their classes, and acts of mischief and remembered with great fondness and respect, 

Mr. Hari Dang.  

It was a moment of inspiration for the students and us as well, as all of the old 

students had reached the pinnacle of their chosen profession, truly a testament to the 

saying, Ad Astra per Aspera! 

 





 

 



 


